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12 July 2024

Dear Elizabeth Potter

24/00920/FUL – The Farmhouse, Chestnut Farm, Acaster Malbis

At a meeting of Acaster Malbis Parish Council on 8 July 2024 it was resolved that:

B We have no objections

The parish council has no objection to the application to remove the conditions for 
full permanent residential use. 

However, the council would like to point out that both entrances to Chestnut Farm 
can be blocked by flood water when the river is in flood. This might mean that 
residents are stranded for a number of days until the flood water subsides.

Yours sincerely

Craig Booth
Craig Booth
Clerk/RFO
Acaster Malbis Parish Council


